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City of Philadelphia 

Special Public Hearing Notice 
 

 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a Special 
Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 6, 2011, from 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM, in the Einstein 
Medical Center (Gouley Auditorium) located at 5501 Old York Road (near Broad & 
Olney transit center), to hear testimony concerning Councilmanic redistricting – the 
redrawing of Council District boundaries to incorporate the results of the 2010 U.S. Census. 
 
 

Michael A. Decker 
Chief Clerk 

 


